
Re: Sam Manson Park 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

We bring the following to your attention. Every time we complain to Councilor Matt Franci’s 

office, we get temporary consolation of having an accessible playground for our children and peace 

of mind to even sit in our backyard.  

I am handicapped, and I like to go for a walk in the park with my children on a doctor-

recommended exercise routine that I am currently incapable of doing because of the homeless 

people in tents who taunt us if we go nearby. 

We read in the news that there are some councilors who approve these homeless, vice-taking 

individuals living in parks where our children should be having a free space to play. What has 

happened to common sense? Don’t these elected officials know that these homeless individuals 

can be a threat to our children? There should be a solution to this menace BUT not forsaking our 

children’s free space. 

We, tax-paying citizens are disappointed that there is no permanent solution with regards to 

housing the homeless at the parks frequented by children.  

I hope this letter is added to the agenda at the next council meeting, and I hope it is an eyeopener 

to the happenings at parks including loud noises at night, used syringes everywhere and littered 

spaces.  

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Krawczynski  

7.2 (b)




